
Dear Mr Kyprianou, 
 
In view of the fact that effective protection for non-smokers in Germany would appear to be 
impossible to achieve, owing to the power of the tobacco lobby, I would ask you to pass a law 
at EU level in order to ensure that consideration is shown for the health of people in pubs and 
restaurants in Germany too. Because of our corrupt politicians, you are our only chance. 
  
Thank you very much. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Rainer Leue 
Kantstraße 3 
D-38300 Wolfenbüttel 



This paper represents the views of its author on the subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission 
and should not be relied upon as a statement of the Commission's or Health & Consumer Protection DG's views. The European Commission 
does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof. 




